
 
 
Here's a message to Canberra  

 
 
   

 

Dear Tad, 
 
You might have heard about the Government's new 'Super Tax' on Australia's 
mining industry.  

Half a million Australians rely on mining for their jobs and communities.  

Their hard work creates Australia's biggest exports and pays Australia's biggest 
taxes - more than $80 billion over the past ten years.  

Taxes from a strong mining industry have gone into our schools, hospitals and 
roads and kept our economy strong.  

The growth of the mining industry has also boosted the retirement incomes of 
millions of Australians through direct shareholdings and superannuation.  

However the new 'Super Tax' on mining puts this all at risk.  

Watch the mining community's message to Canberra now: 
keepminingstrong.com.au/message  

Then you can use our website to take action.  

It's not too late for the Government to get this right.  

Many thanks, 
 
The Keep Mining Strong team  
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